
PROVIDER TRAINING OPPORTUNITY: PROJECT ECHO 

 
HHSC requests that MCOs recommend their credentialed primary care providers attend the Project 
ECHO training. Project ECHO allows primary care clinicians to earn CMEs and learn how to integrate 
behavioral health into the primary care setting. TMF Healthcare Quality Institute will host a cohort 
beginning on January 10th, 2018. Providers will be committed to a 12 week program on Wednesdays 
from 12-1 p.m. Central Time where the will join via webcam to review about 15 minutes of didactic 
information followed by about 45 minutes of case study reviews. The program is free of cost to the 
providers, and they can receive 1 CME credit hour (for MD/DO/NP) per session. More information on 
the program can be found at this link: 
https://www.tmfqin.org/Portals/0/Resource%20Center/Behavioral%20Health/Join%20Project%20ECHO

Final_508.pdf. _
 

 

 

To join, providers should complete the participant agreement form. Participation agreement: 
https://www.tmfqin.org/Portals/0/Resource%20Center/Behavioral%20Health/Project%20ECHO%20Part
icipation%20Agreement.pdf. 

For more information, contact Sarah Melecki at Sarah.Melecki@hhsc.state.tx.us and copy your Managed 
Care Compliance & Operations team. 
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